
VICTORIAN NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Date: 

Refers: 

Details: 

Port of Hastings 
No.  402(T) - 2025

Port of Hastings – Hydrographic Survey Works

04 August 2025

Cancel NtM 378(T) -2025
Mariners are hereby advised that the Hydrographic Survey in the Port of Hastings 
has been successfully completed. All navigational charts and related data have 
shall be updated accordingly. Mariners are encouraged to refer to the latest 
charts and publications for safe navigation in the area.

Charts & Publications affected: Aus 151 & 152

ENC AU5HIN01

Further Notice: No further notice to be issued. 

Paul Rasmussen
Deputy Harbour Master 

Geelong & Regional

Victorian Notices to Mariners can be downloaded from the 

Ports Victoria website www.ports.vic.gov.au 
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